
 

 

 

 

5th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

                                  Thank you for your attendance at parent’s evenings this week it is good to share 

the children’s progress and their next steps for the rest of the years. We really value the parent-

school partnership and the impact it has on the children’s learning. 

Next week Year 6 will be going on a residential outdoor and adventurous trip and from Monday to 

Wednesday, I will not be in school. However, Mrs Moseley will be ably leading the school with the 

support of all of our staff. Due to the trip, there will be no Netball, Football and Chess club this 

week. 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Coote has returned to school and is working towards being in 

school full-time and back to working with her class soon. It will be lovely to have her skills back in 

school. We will keep Norwich Class informed of any developments with the transition being done 

sensitively and with the aim of not impacting the children’s learning. 

Mrs Curt remains in school and has done an outstanding job but is now ready to prepare for the 

birth of her baby. She will commence her maternity leave this Friday. Mrs Shirra and Mrs Wheatley 

will take the lead in Year 1. We wish her all the best for her exciting time ahead. 

On Friday 17th March we will be supporting Comic Relief with a non-uniform day (wear red) and a 

cake sale during morning break time. Cake donations are always welcomed and the children will 

need £1 for non-uniform and 50 pence for a cake. All monies will go straight to the charity. As part of 

the day the school will be holding a talent show (Year 1 to Year 6) and the children will have the 

opportunity to show their talents off to their class and the finalists to the school on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D W Hodgson 


